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May 25, 2018

Notification of Sales Discontinuation for IMIES Series

Dear Valued Customer,

We, KITAGAWA INDUSTRIES America, Inc., regret to inform you that the IME5 Series
(Broadband EMI Absorber + RFID) are being discontinued. Therefore, this letter serves as the

formal notification of sales discontinuation.

Details

1. Products to be discontinued: IMES Series (Broadband EMI Absorber + RFID)
2. Date of discontinuation: August 31,2018

3. Reason: Raw material no longer available

4, Suggested Alternative: MAB-03 Series or IMES Series or MG-12 Series

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and we appreciate your business
and your understanding on this matter. We are eager to support your future product requirements
with our product lines. On behalf of the company, we thank you for your past, current, and future

business.

Please contact us if you would like to receive samples of the suggested alternatives mentioned

above.
Should you have questions regarding this matter, please let us know.

Sincerely,

7 Mﬁ) %\
Hideo Yumi
President/General Manager

KITAGAWA INDUSTRIES America, Inc.



